
Fallbrook Cornmunily Planning Group 
P. 0. Box 1419 

March 25, 2022 

Mr. Jack Bebee 
General Manager 
Fallbrook Public Utility District 
990 E. Mission Rd. 
Fallbrook, CA 92028 

Mr. Tom Kennedy 
General Manager 
Rainbow Municipal Water District 
3707 Old Highway 395 
Fallbrook, CA 92028 

Dear Mr. Bebee and Mr. Kennedy: 

Fallbrook, CA 92088 

The Fallbrook Community Planning Group voted at our March 21, 2022 to support the 
detachment of Fallbrook Public Utility District and Rainbow Municipal Water District from the 
San Diego County Water Authority and purchase water from Eastern Municipal Water District. 

We urge LAFCO to approve this application by FPUD and RMWD. 

The vote for this detachment, which is required by law, should be held in accordance 
with the law. Ratepayers ofFPUD and RMWD should decide for themselves whether or 
not to remain in the San Diego County Water Authority or detach. 

FPUD and RMWD Ratepayers in the past have made substantial investments to fund 
SDCW A infrastructure. Since these investments will continue to benefit other Water 
Authority Agencies, there should not be any additional or ongoing payments from FPUD 
or RMWD Ratepayers to the San Diego County Water Authority. 

Sincerely, 

Eileen Delaney, Chair 
Fallbrook Community Planning Group 
www.fallbrookplanninggoup.org 


